NORTHSIDE CENTER FOR CHILD DEVELOPMENT, INC.

ST GENTRAL PARK NORTH NEW YORK, N. Y. 10026

November 4, 1968

Mr, John Rhoden 23 Cranberry Street Brooklyn, New York

Dear Mr. Rhoden

We are deeply grateful to you for your magnificent contribution to the henefit luncheon for the Northside Center for Child Development. We have heard only very positive comments about the art exhibition from our guests. We do hope that you saw this week!

issue of the Amsterdam News which was very generous in its praise of the exhibition.

Again, many thanks.

Sincerely

Manie Phippe Clark Mamie Phippe Clark Executive Director